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The Coldwater Branch is requesting to be closed Monday, May 22 and Tuesday, 

May 23, 2017, in order to move materials from the basement to the 3rd floor and 
also remove shelving that will no longer be needed. These days were selected to 
avoid impacting multiple programs offered at the branch and also works with the 

moving company’s availability.  
 
 

Submitted:  
Kimberly Feltner 
Coldwater Branch Manager 
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